
I strongly support bill H7382. This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides badly needed 
housing for URI students as has been done for decades. As a current URI student living off campus I have 
been directly affected by rising rents. Every year that I have lived off campus the realtors have had to 
raise their prices due to the housing limits put in place by the local townships. We were also unable to 
consider renting larger homes due to the limits on the number of people that could rent them making 
them prohibitively expensive.  
 
Best, 
Chris Ferretti  
Lincoln Resident 
URI Class of 2025 
Ocean Engineering Junior  
 


